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Jill Cataldi

From: Audrey Wilburn <audrey8569@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 2:07 PM
To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: House Resolution No. 7217 , 7218, 7256

Rhode Island Officials, 
 
I am writing in SUPPORT of House Resolution No. 7217 and 7218 and AGAINST House Concurrent 
Resolution No. 7256.  Emergency powers should NOT be extended.  Rhode Islanders have had 
enough - we demand our freedom back. 
 
Audrey Wilburn 
565 Central Pike  
Scituate, RI 02857 
401-647-5841 


